
 

 Headteacher Miss Emma Lindsay  

 

Friday 5th January 2017 

Dear Parents 

We are delighted to be taking part again in a ‘Year 4/5 Festival of Light at Bristol Cathedral’.  This is on Thursday 1st 

February and runs from 09:45-14:15.  Mr Anley will be leading this trip and we will be travelling to and from Bristol on a 

coach, jointly with South Marston, who are also attending.  This will build and recap for current Year 5, whilst is a new 

learning experience for Year 4.  Whilst at the Cathedral this cross-curricular, inter-active day will allow your pupils to: 

- Learn the story of Candlemas and how it is relevant to Christians today 

- Learn about the symbolism of light 
- Make objects of light, such as candle holders and lanterns 

- Learn about the science of light in the amazing Explorer Dome light display: http://www.explorerdome.co.uk/ 
- Work alongside pupils from other schools 

 

They will need to have a packed lunch with them.  The children have to carry their belongings throughout the day, so will 

only need a coat, £5 pocket money and their lunch (throw away wrappers are easiest).   

Coach timings will be confirmed once South Marston have booked the coach. 

Best Regards 

 

Miss Lindsay 

 

Year 4/5 Festival of Light at Bristol Cathedral 2018 

Name of child: 

I give permission for my child to attend the trip:  

Parent Signature: 

Date: 
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